
ARLINGTON HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT 25 
1200 S. Dunton Ave. 

Arlington Heights, Illinois 60005 
 

Public Hearing on the 2018 Tax Levy 
Minutes 

November 15, 2018 
 
Brian Cerniglia, President of the Arlington Heights School District 25 Board of 
Education, called the Public Hearing on the 2018 Tax Levy to order at 7:21 p.m.  
The hearing was held at Westgate Elementary School, 500 S. Dwyer Avenue, 
Arlington Heights, Illinois, on November 15, 2018.  
 
Board members present:  Brian Cerniglia, Chad Conley, Scott Filipek, Erin 
Johannesen, David Page, and Anisha Ismail Patel 
 
Board members excused:  Rich Olejniczak 
 
Others Present:  Dr. Lori Bein, Superintendent; Stacey Mallek, Assistant 
Superintendent for Business/CSBO; Aimee LeBlanc, Assistant Superintendent for 
Student Services; Chris Fahnoe, Director of Technology and Assessment; Adam 
Harris, Communications Coordinator; Brad Katz, Information Technology Specialist; 
Lana O’Brien, Recording Secretary; staff; and community. 
 
Mr. Cerniglia asked if anyone present was there specifically for the Public Hearing. 
There were none.  Mr. Cerniglia asked if there were any comments or questions on 
the 2018 Tax Levy.  Asking the question and hearing none, he adjourned the Public 
Hearing on the 2018 Tax Levy. 
 
The Public Hearing adjourned at 7:21 p.m. 
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